
Cullman County Emergency
Management Agency

Po Box 924 Cullman AL 35056

Due to inclement weather and road conditions, Sanitation was unable to operate on Tuesday-Thursday.
The Sanitation Department will place roll-off containers throughout the county for extra accumulated
household trash. Dumpsters will be placed at the following locations on Monday, January 22, 2024 and
will be picked up the day after the scheduled service day.

Hanceville Civic Center
Behind Phelen Dollar General
Berlin Ball Field
Empty lot in front of S&S Food in Holly Pond
The above containers will be picked up on 1/24/24

Jones Chapel Dollar Tree
West Point Maintenance Building
 Battleground Fire Department #2
 Vinemont Providence Fire Department #2
The above containers will be picked up on 1/25/24

 Eastside Road Department
New Canaan Community Center
Joppa Hanger
Fairview Park 
Vinemont Providence Fire Department #2
Empty lot in front of S&S Food in Holly Pond 
The above containers will be picked up on 1/26/24

Thank you for your cooperation and we are sorry for any inconvenience.

Here is a list of roads that we have found so far that have been reported as extremely slick and hazardous.
hazardous to travel. Please use extreme caution in these areas.

CR 338 CR 282
CR 308 CR 1551
CR 384 CR 1518
CR 274 CR 1558
CR 823 CR 1375
CR 941 CR 946
CR 1123 CR 955
CR 1124 CR 1819
CR 1357
We will update you as we get new information to pass along.
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